
As a lifelong Maryland resident, I urge the Maryland General Assembly to 
OPPOSE HB 1171, which would enshrine abortion in Maryland's Constitution. 
There is no need for a Constitutional amendment.  

Our state needs to support women and their children through life-affirming 
healthcare and practical resources that address basic needs and help them 
and us embrace the gift of life. 

 


